
From: Rebecca Arends <rebeccaarends@gmail.com>  
Sent: Tuesday, April 10, 2018 11:42 PM 
To: Planning <Planning@a2gov.org> 
Subject: Pontiac Trail development 
 
Dear Commission, 
 
Please for the love of our fair city do everything you can to block this ill-planned student housing money 
grab. This property should be more family-oriented. Keep the students downtown or near better bus service 
and integrated in mixed use areas.  
 
Many thanks, 
Rebecca 
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